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13th November 2023 

RE: Year 6 SATs preparations 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

After our first round of mock exams and parent’s evening appointments, adults in school are already 
thinking about how we can best support your child in the lead up to their SATs in May 2024. 
 
With this in mind, we would like to invite you to a parent workshop we will be holding that will help you 
understand how you can also support your child as they work towards their SATs next year.  
 
The workshop will introduce you to the types of questions they will be asked to answer, what you can be 
doing at home together to assist them in making progress and also what you can expect from us over the 
coming months. There will also be time for you to ask any further questions you may have regarding the 
examination process. 
 
We advise all parents to attend, regardless of your child’s current attainment and progress. Details of the 
workshop can be found below. 
 
When: Thursday 30th November at 3:45pm 
Where: Year 6 classroom 
Duration: Approximately 30 mins 

 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr G Holloway and Mr L Wisbey 
Year 6 class teachers 
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